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May 2L, 1983

Patricia Camillo,

Nurse Practitioner

91-93 Montgomery St.
BRhinebeck, New York 12572

Dear Ms. Cammillo:

Your credentials were reviewed at the April Medical Staff Meeting and the
May Board Meeting and in accordance with our By-Laws, you were removed from

Probationary Status and given full Adjunct Privileges as a Nurse Practitioner,
in association with Dr. George Verrilli.

On behalf of the members of the Medical Staff and the Administration and
Board of the Hospital, I wish to express our congratulations.

Sincerely,
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Jose Tejero, M.D.
sident of Medical Staff
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